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VICE PRESIDENT AND Februa.l"y 24) 1954’

GENERAL SUPERINTENDENT

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. R. Spurrier, Secretary

Dear Mr. Spurrier:

We are enclosing herewith two copies of a report
setting out the volumes of gas taken from all of the Mesa
Verde wells in the Blanco area in the San Juan Basin that
were tied into the gathering system of the El1 Paso Natural
Gas Company in 1953. If you need information other than
that which is enclosed please let us hear from you.

Yours very ijruly,
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ce: Mr. A, L. Hill



